
Environmental Approvals Branch

Attn: Tracey Brairn

Regarding the inspection that was done on Springhill Colony’s wasrewater lagoon,we
would like to apply for a minor alteration. The officer (Kayla Hagenson) that was here to
do the inspection noted that the east bank on the secondary cell was showing some signs
of erosion. What we would like to do is line the bank with stone or riprap to take care of

that problem. So as soon as we would have yoar approval we would go ahead and Lx

that. Ifyou have any further questions you can call me at 204-841-3726:

Rodney Wollmann

Springhill Colony

Box 849

Neepawa, MB
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